
 

 
Clothing Guidelines 

Preschool and Pre-Kindergarten 
 
 

We love seeing our students express themselves through painting and enjoy active play on the 

playground! To ensure your child has the best possible experience at Rhema—without the worry of 

staining a special outfit or injuring their toes—please review the list of clothing guidelines below. 

These requirements help keep your child safe and comfortable during their day. 

Please note: Preschool and Pre-Kindergarten students are not required to follow the school’s official 

dress code policy until they enter Kindergarten. 

 

Clothing Guidelines for Preschool and Pre-Kindergarten 

To help your child stay safe, comfortable, and ready for fun, please follow the clothing guidelines 
below: 

●​ Fridays are spirit days! Students should wear a Rhema t-shirt, sweatshirt, or hoodie.​
 

●​ Dresses or skirts must be worn with bike shorts or leggings underneath.​
 

●​ No Crocs or open-toed shoes (such as sandals or flip-flops) are allowed. For safety, athletic 
shoes are preferred every day.​
 

●​ Athletic shoes are required on gym days.​
 

●​ Your child’s teacher will provide a Ziploc bag for an extra set of clothes to be kept at school in 
case of spills or accidents. 

​ ​ ​ ​  
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